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Chamber believes electorate is rejecting tax
amendment

“Itis clear that lllinoisans do not trust this legislature and this administration to spend more
of their precious tax dollars without restraint," said Illinois Chamber of Commerce
President and CEO Todd Maisch. "We believe we’re on our way to hearing from the
electorate that Illinois needs a lot more than tax increases to fix our economy. While it
may not be official this morning, it certainly looks like lllinoisans have made their voices
heard and want a plan for rescuing our state that is not just raise taxes, raise taxes and
raise taxes some more.”

More information about the Chamber's efforts to defeat the amendment can be found at:
chambersagainsttax.com.
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